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TT-56 
 
 

December 21, 2007 
 
 
To: All Cigarette Wholesalers and Manufacturers 
 
Subject: New Tax Forms
 
 
 You have been previously advised the Maryland cigarette tax will be increasing from $1.00 to 
$2.00 per pack effective January 1, 2008.  The purpose of this notification is to provide to you revised tax 
forms related to the cigarette tax increase. 
 
 Cigarette wholesalers will find a newly revised supply of form COM/ATT – 603 Wholesalers 
Claim for Credit (rev.  11/07) and form COM/ATT – 623, stamp order form (rev. 11/07) enclosed.  Begin 
using these new forms subsequent to January 1, 2008. 
 
 In addition, cigarette manufacturers will find a supply of newly revised form COM/ATT – 634 
Manufacturer’s Monthly Sample Cigarette Tax Return (rev. 11/07).  Begin using this new form for the 
January 2008 sample cigarette tax return due February 15, 2008.  Be sure to use the existing tax return for 
the report month of December 2007, due January 15, 2008. 
 
 Any questions concerning the cigarette wholesaler tax forms should be directed to the taxpayer 
service section at 410-260-7382; and questions relating to the cigarette manufacturer’s return should be 
directed to the accounting section at 410-260-7316. 
 
 

Thad Russell 
 Director 

 
Enclosures 

For the deaf and hard of hearing: TTY users call via Maryland Relay at 711 in Maryland or 1-800-735-2258 from elsewhere. 
If you need a reasonable accommodation for a disability, please contact us before you visit. If you need the information in 

this publication in an alternate format, contact the Comptroller’s Office. 


